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Comments: I do not agree with proposal to allow increased motorized access within the Rapid River drainage

and contiguous to the wild &amp; scenic corridor. This will effectively make the single trail along the river the

nonmotorized access, and increase the likelihood of unintended (or willful) motorized violations. I support multiple

use on public lands. There are many thousands of acres of beautiful public lands with motorized access in this

region. I do not see a compelling reason to fundamentally alter the the recreation experience in the pristine Rapid

River drainage. Thank you for your consideration.

 


